
WELCOME!

Meeting Together In Prayer
(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)

Pray for an increasing zeal in CMC for the praise and
glory of God among ourselves, among our community,
and throughout the entire world. Pray that our
experience of God's loyal love would manifest in a
devotion and loyalty to call others to worship the one
true God.

THIS WEEK
TUES…………..Ladies Bible Study 9:30 AM
WED…………….AWANA 6 PM, Youth Group 6:15 PM
FRI……………….Men’s Bible Study - 7 AM

NEXT SUNDAY
9:30 AM - Sunday School
10:45 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text: Matthew 5:8
Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Sunday School Nursery: ??
Nursery: Maria Cates
Children’s Church(ages 3-5): Dylan & Dani Estess
Greeters: Jerry & Karlyn Zimbelman

LOOKING AHEAD
Feb.: 26: Golgotha Reflection (Promises His Kingdom to the
Repentant Thief and Entrust Mary and John to Each Other)
March 3: Evening Service 6 PM
March 4: Golgotha Reflection 12PM
March 7: MAMMA BREAK 9 TO 10:30 AM
March 10: Spring Sunday School Term Begins

For information about the ministries listed above, please visit
CMC’s website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the

church office (406.278.3553,
conradmissionchurchmt@gmail.com

ANNOUNCEMENT

Spring Sunday School Term will begin on March 10.
Information on the Adult Classes will be in next
week's bulletin.

Help Needed. We are running low on helpers for
the nursery for church. If you would like to help but
can’t be on a consistent schedule maybe be a
person on call who could do it occasionally. If you
could help out please contact Erin Wood.

Directory Information: If you are not in the
church directory and would like to be please fill out
your information on the connection card in your
bulletin or you can fill out a Directory Information
slip which can be found on the little table by the
office. When it is filled out just leave it on the desk
in the office.

families with small children~We’re so glad you’re here! Infants
and children of all ages are welcome to stay with you during the
service. Or, if you prefer, we also have childcare available in the
Nursery (down the hall, 4th door on the right), as well as
Children’s Church (ages 3-K, during the sermon). You are also
welcome to use the Family Room located at the back of the
auditorium if your child needs a little extra wiggle room. Finally,
there are some kids’ activity bags in the back of the
auditorium for use during the service.
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Church directories are located on table by the office in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card.
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Sermon Notes

A Tiny Psalm with a Global Message
Psalm 117

Josh Nelson, Pastor

February 25, 2024


